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Special Selectboard Meeting 

Thursday July 14th 

5:30pm

Agenda:

Talk about response letter to Iberdrola

Frank Seawright called the meeting called to order at 5:30pm

Those in attendance:

Frank Seawright - Chair - Selectboard

Maureen Bell - Selectboard Member

Jo-Jo Chlebogiannis - Town Clerk/ substitute recording secretary for Alison Trowbridge

Bob Bingham - Chair -Planning Commission

Alan Partridge - Resident
Carolyn Partridge - State Representative/Resident

Laura Hayes - MTL Office Manager

Skip Lisle - Grafton Selectboard Member

Peter Chamberlain - Treasurer

Gail Wyman - Resident

Ellen McDuffy – Asst. Town Clerk
Beth McDonald - Resident

Fact T.V Video Taped Meeting (funding sponsored by outside interest)

Not Present: Kord Scott

Selectboard Chair Frank Seawright opened the meeting and acknowledged that FactTV was present, a first for Windham and he welcomed them. Windham did not fund FactTV, it has been funded by an outside interest. The interest is unknown to the Selectboard at this time.
Frank read before the audience a letter from Jenny Briot of Iberdrola Renewables, dated, July 8th 2016 (letter included in minutes). Frank addressed Ms. Briot’s points especially with regards to the last Selectboard meeting dated June 20th 2016, in which Ms. Briot stated that, that meeting had not been properly warned. Frank reiterated that the meeting was properly warned. 
Frank conveyed the processes of the past 31/2 to 4 years with regards to the proposed Industrial Wind Turbine project and its relevance to the letter from Ms. Briot. Meadowsend Timberlands are the land owners for the proposed industrial wind project and Iberdrola Renewables are the project developers.

Frank during the this special Selectboard meeting read to the audience three letters/emails pertaining to Ms. Briot’s letter and/or with regards to the last Selectboard meeting of June 20th, 2016 . Those letters/emails were received from the following:
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Representative David (Dave) Deen dated July 14th 2016 

Geoffrey Goll 

Kord Scott dated July 14th 2016

All correspondence letters/emails are attached to the minutes

A motion was made to send a letter to Ms. Briot to advise her that the Selectboard Meeting of June 20th 2016, was properly warned. The agenda for that meeting is also attached. 
Jo-Jo Chlebogiannis wrote the letter to Ms. Briot. The Selectboard members present signed the letter; Kord Scott was out of town. Letter has been written and sent. Attached is the letter that was sent to Ms. Briot with minutes of this meeting.

Maureen motioned to adjourn the meeting. Frank seconded. Meeting adjourned at 6:10pm

